
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
December 2023 
 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Year 9 Trip to see “Blood Brothers”  
at The Mayflower Theatre, Southampton on Thursday 29th February 2024. 
 

The Expressive Arts Faculty would like to offer an exciting opportunity for your child to see “Blood Brothers”. 
 

Written by Willy Russell, the legendary Blood Brothers tells the captivating and moving tale of twins who, 
separated at birth, grow up on opposite sides of the tracks, only to meet again with fateful consequences. 
 
Few musicals have received quite such acclaim as the multi-award winning Blood Brothers. Bill Kenwright’s 
production surpassed 10,000 performances in London’s West End, one of only three musicals ever to achieve 
that milestone. It has been affectionately christened the ‘Standing Ovation Musical’ 
 

We will leave school at 11.45am and return to Kingshill School at 7.00pm. The number of places is limited to 
40. Should the trip be over-subscribed, places will be allocated on a “names out of hat” basis.  
 

Please note that with any trip of this type, should any student's behaviour, work or attendance cause concern, 
we reserve the right to exclude them from the trip. 
 

If you would like your child to go on this trip, please complete the slip below and return it to the Finance 
Office by Friday 15th December 2023; this is a strict deadline and cannot be extended. There is also the option 
to reply using the following email address replies@cirencesterkingshill.gloucs.sch.uk  giving the details of the 
trip plus your name and your child’s name. 
 

A letter confirming whether your child has a place will be sent home by Friday 22nd December 2023, along with 
a medical consent form that will also need to be returned. 
 

The cost of the ticket will be no more than £51.50, this is based on 25 attending. If your child secures a place, 
payment will need to be made by 9.00am on Monday 8th January 2024, using our on-line ParentmailPMX 
facility. 
 

PLEASE DO NOT SEND PAYMENT UNTIL YOU HAVE RECEIVED A CONFIRMATION LETTER.  
 

As with all our theatre trips, we do have to book and pay for the tickets in advance. The theatre sets a payment 
deadline and if we do not pay by this time all tickets are released. It is extremely important that all deadlines 
are met. 
 
 

Yours sincerely,  
 
 

Ms E. Stones 
Head of Expressive Arts  
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PLEASE RETURN THIS FORM TO THE FINANCE OFFICE BY FRIDAY 15th DECEMBER 2023 
 
I give permission for my son/daughter: 
 

Name___________________________________________________     Tutor Group ______________ 
 
to take part in the Year 9 Trip to see “Blood Brothers” at The Mayflower Theatre, Southampton on Thursday 
29th February 2024. 
 
I agree to pay a maximum of £51.50 to the Finance Office by 9.00am on Monday 8th January 2024. 
 
Signed:_____________________________________________________      Date:__________________ 
               (Person with Parental Responsibility) 
 
PLEASE PRINT YOUR NAME HERE:_______________________________________________ 
 

PLEASE RETURN THIS FORM TO THE FINANCE OFFICE BY FRIDAY 15th DECEMBER 2023 
 


